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After-School Club Provision 
 

September 2023 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We are aware that some of our families are frustrated with our current wraparound care 
provision. This is something that is under constant review and we plan to expand in the future. 
 
Later this half-term we will be sending links to a google-form to establish the current need for 
an after-school club that goes beyond 4.30pm. We will then need to look at the options for an 
external provider who could meet this demand, as we have no staff capacity to do this. 
 
We chose to establish a ClassList Community to provide a network of support for our growing 
school community, particularly for new families moving into the area. Parents who sign up to 
Classlist agree to follow the Classlist Community Guidance which states that they are required 
to be respectful of fellow parents and not use the app to complain about the school or 
individuals connected with the school. Please can you ensure that if you have any queries or 
issues regarding school, these are to be communicated directly through the school office or 
Class Teacher. 
 
At this point in time, our main priority is to ensure all the children at Christ Church are settled in 
their new classes and are safe and happy so that they can learn and fulfil their potential. 
 
We are just as keen as you to expand our wraparound care and club provision, as this is 
something that is important to us and to our families. We will start to explore our options with 
this as soon as we are able to; in the meantime, please be patient and understanding about our 
context and the workload of all staff at the start of the new school year. 
 
 

Kind regards 
 

Mrs Richardson 

Headteacher 
 

Learning & Growing Together in  

FAITH, HOPE & LOVE 


